
May 14, 2019 
 
Work has restarted on Blackledge Park, at Sixth and Jeffers.  The City of North Platte has completed the 
installation of water and electrical lines.  The street department is preparing the area for the installation 
of concrete and pavers.  Unless there is an adverse change in weather, this part of the project will be 
completed by the end of May.  Planting is scheduled to begin in June.  
   
Using the Rotary grant, staff from Keep North Platte Beautiful have selected eight trees for the park.  
Huebner’s Nursery is holding the trees until the site preparation is complete.  The entire project will be 
completed this summer. 
 


